UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT
DISTRICT OF MASSACHUSETTS
PROBATION AND PRETRIAL SERVICES OFFICE

Christopher Maloney 1 Courthogse Way
Chief U.S. Probation Officer Suite 1200
Boston, MA 02210
(617) 748-4200
Fax: (617) 748-9185
September 18, 2015
Dear Community Partner,

On November 4, 2015 the U.S. Probation and Pretrial Services Office will be hosting a Community
Resource Fair at the John J. Moakley U.S. District Courthouse located at 1 Courthouse Way in
Boston, Massachusetts.

Each year approximately 500 inmates are released from the Federal Bureau of Prisons to the District
of Massachusetts and commence a term of supervised release. As a result of changes by the United
States Sentencing Commission to drug sentencing guidelines, a number of federal inmates will be
released earlier than originally expected in 2015. On November 1, 2015 approximately 40 inmates
will be released to the District of Massachusetts.

In an effort to assist the individuals released on November 1, 2015, and other individuals who will
be released to the community in the coming months, our office is reaching out to our community
partners to help us with this event. The format will be similar to a career/job fair with each agency
having a designated table and the ability to provide resources. The fair will be located in the Jury
Assembly Room and will commence with opening remarks by the Honorable Patti B. Saris, Chief
U.S. District Judge for the District of Massachusetts. Participants will have the opportunity to obtain
resources that will assist in their re-entry into the community. Our office is currently working on
resources that will assist the individuals with transportation to and from the event.

We hope your agency can participate in this important event. Please contact Vonder Lucas at 617-
748-9153 by October 28, 2015 to confirm your participation on November 4, 2015 from 11:00 AM
to 1:00 PM.

Additionally, could you please complete the attached registration form detailing your organization’s
information. If there is no objection to our office listing your agency as a participant in our flyers,
please indicate by checking the appropriate box.

Thanks in advance for your willingness to help.

Sipcerely yglrs,

Christopher Meloney
Chief U.S. Probation Officer
District of Massachusetts



U.S. Probation & Pretrial Services Community Resource Fair
November 4, 2015

Agency Name/Address:

Point of Contact/Contact Information:

Resources Your Agency Provides:

Can we list your agency as a participant on our flyers/advertisements for this event?

[ 1Yes
[ 1No

Please fax or email to Jeffrey Smith at 617-204-5866 or Jeffrey_smith@map.uscourts.gov.



